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Downtown Patrol Unit  

Command Supervisors 

 Commander             

Scott Norris          

Mobile: 505-379- 6686        

Email:     

snorris@cabq.gov     

 Lt. Jose Sanchez         

Mobile: 505-252-2589        

Email:      

josesanchez@cabq.gov 

 Sgt. Erica Lowry             

Day Shift               

Mobile: 505-697- 9558        

Email:   

elowry@cabq.gov   
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Save the Date 

   

Email  our Substation 

DowntownAPD@cabq.gov 

Phone: 505-768-2806 

Albuquerque Police Department                       

WELCOME TO                                                             

THE DOW N TOW N  PU BL I C  SA FE TY  D I S T R I CT                         

E-NEWSLETTER   

P U B L I C  S A F E T Y  E C H O   

Downtown 
Businesses: 

If you own a business downtown and 
are interested in a CPTED (Security 
Survey), free of charge, you may 
contact Valley Crime Prevention at 
761-8805 or ljtrujillo@cabq.gov, 
myself and my peers will go out and 
look for vulnerabilities at your 
property and type a report with 
recommendations on how to “try” to 

deter crime. 

Thank you,                                          
Laura J. Trujillo                                    
Valley Crime Prevention Specialist   
Email: ljtrujillo@cabq.gov               

Office Phone: 505-761-8805 

 

BEAT 224 and 225  

2 = Burglary Commercial                                       
3= Burglary Vehicle                                                      
8= Motor Vehicle Thefts                                           
3= Recovered Vehicles                                             
1= Robbery Commercial                               

For Further information please 

contact: Laura Trujillo                                   

Crime Prevention Specialist                                       

Valley Area Command                                       

Email: ljtrujillo@cabq.gov                                  

Phone: 505-761-8800 

APRIL SCHEDULE:  
 Thursday, April 13 – 1-2:30 p.m. – Downtown Public Safety ECHO                                         

Albuquerque Fire & Rescue – safe & healthy 

 Thursday, April 28 – 1-2:30 p.m. – Downtown Public Safety ECHO Third Anniversary –             

Key Lessons of three years from the Downtown Public Safety ECHO 

For further  information please log on to: Public Safety ECHO — City of Albuquerque 

(cabq.gov)   

mailto:ljtrujillo@cabq.gov
mailto:ljtrujillo@cabq.gov
https://www.cabq.gov/echo
https://www.cabq.gov/echo
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For further information please contact Betty Lou Chávez, Email: Bettylouchavez@cabq.gov 

Greetings ~ Our meeting in April will be on the 28th from 6:00 pm to 8:00pm.  

The topic is the Bernalillo County Metropolitan Courts Specialty Courts program.   

 Here is a list of the various courts:               

Behavioral Health Court                                  

Behavioral Health DWI Court            

Community Veterans Court (C.V.C.)                                                   

Competency Court                        

Courts to School                    

Domestic Violence Early Intervention Program (DVEIP)             

Domestic Violence Solutions Treatment Education Program (DVSTEP)                     

DWI Recovery Court                                   

Outreach Court                              

Pre-Adjudication Animal Welfare (P.A.W.) Court                                                     

Urban Native American Healing to Wellness Court   

The courts were initiated to serve as an alternative to jail, they offer the participants structure and guidance through counseling and 

treatment, judicial oversight, and court supervision. The cost of the programs to taxpayers is about ¼ the cost of incarceration.  The 

Independent Monitor for the DOJ/City agreement mentioned them as a useful resource in his most recent report. 

Our recent meeting about the city External Force Investigation Team (EFIT) was highly successful and very informative. For next 

month’s meeting we will have a report on the updates to the most recent Monitor Report, which will take, about half an hour, the rest 

of the meeting is still to be set. 

If you think you might be interested in joining our council, the CPC’s webpage is at the following link. https://www.cabq.gov/cpoa/

community-policing-council and there you will find the connection to submit a statement of interest. If you have any questions for us, 

our email is cpcvalley@gmail.com. 

 Our meetings as always continue to be webinar ones, though we are beginning to explore the possibility of hybrid meetings, which 

will be both face-to-face and webinar. However, for the present time we are still using the webinar format. As attendees, you will 

neither be seen nor heard, but you will be able to submit comments and questions in the chat. 

The link for an invitation to our meetings is https://cabq.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_7Z1iT-WbR9-9-s1dEYOjiA 

 

 Hoping to 'see' you at the meeting. 

 From Your Valley CPC 

https://www.cabq.gov/cpoa/community-policing-council
https://www.cabq.gov/cpoa/community-policing-council
mailto:cpcvalley@gmail.com
https://cabq.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_7Z1iT-WbR9-9-s1dEYOjiA
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DCP—DOWNTOWN COMMUNICATION PARTNERSHIP TEAM  

Siembra Leadership High School— Ed Café—Save the Date!  

Hello Community Partners! 

It is that time of the year again where we will host our Virtual Ed Cafe to co-create 

projects. We are looking for Community Partners to pitch project ideas and also to be 

Thought Partners during this process. The event will be held on Friday, May 6, 2022 from 

8am-11am and will be hosted on Zoom. This Ed Cafe is to start off the creation of projects 

for August to December 2022.  

We rely on the Community to be able to richen our Entrepreneurial and Social Justice 

focused curriculum and make it more authentic with real-world experience. If you think 

you might want to pitch a project idea but want more information on what that would look 

like, please let me know, I'm more than happy to meet with you to talk about it more.  

Please register as a Project Pitcher or Thought Partner here: https://forms.gle/

Mf2sNa2UrCEDdDFj6     

Thank you, Community! 

Natalie Tavitas, LCSW 

Community Engagement Director~ Siembra Leadership High School 

524 Central Ave SW, Albuquerque, NM 87102 

Siembra General Line: (505) 243-3308 ~ Direct Line: (505) 633-9367 

n.tavitas@siembraabq.org ~ www.siembraabq.org 

Now Enrolling! 

Follow Us on Facebook! 

Follow Us on Instagram! 

Promoting safety and security through 

communication. 

Next Meeting– April 21, 2022                                                       

DCP members meet every third Thursday of the month 

from  8:30am –9:30am.  We meet to discuss safety issues 

and solutions to various areas of concern to the group.                                                                      

Meetings are set up so that all downtown businesses have 

a place to share their concerns and inform other 

members of our downtown business community about 

safety issues, security concerns, and even to share our 

successes.  With a goal to focus on solutions to concerns/ 

areas we have in common.                                                   

If you are interested in participating or have any 

questions please contact Co-Chair, Valerie Simpson, 

Mesa Detection Agency.  

Co-CHAIR: 

Valerie Simpson, Mesa Detection Agency    

Email: Valerysimpson8@gmail.com  

https://forms.gle/Mf2sNa2UrCEDdDFj6
https://forms.gle/Mf2sNa2UrCEDdDFj6
mailto:n.tavitas@siembraabq.org
http://www.siembraabq.org
http://www.siembraabq.org/enroll
https://www.facebook.com/SiembraABQ
https://www.instagram.com/siembra_abq/

